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Dear Parents, 
 

The University of Queensland Admission Talk  
 

An admission talk will be held at 7:30 p.m. on 22 May 2013 (Wednesday) at the 
School Hall (2/F) on Campus 2.  Mr. Gary Barnes, Manager of International Development 
and Strategy, Faculty of Arts, The University of Queensland, has been invited to provide 
information on admission to The University of Queensland, and to answer parents’ and 
students’ questions.  You and your child are welcome to attend.  
 

Please fill in the Reply Slip below and have your child return it to his/her homeroom 
teacher on or before 15 May 2013 (Wednesday). 

            
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Paul CHO 
Principal  

 
 

---------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip  
“The University of Queensland Admission Talk”  
(Please return it to the homeroom teacher on or before 15 May 2013.) 

(Please put a   in the appropriate box .)  

 
 

Dear Principal, 
 

I have noted the content of the circular “The University of Queensland Admission Talk”. 
 

□  I / My child and I will attend the above talk. Please reserve ____seat(s). 

□  My child and I are not able to attend the above talk. 

     

 
Student’s Name: __________________ Class and Class Number: _____________ (     ) 

Parent’s Name: __________________ Parent’s Signature: __________________ 

Date: __________________ Contact Number: __________________ 
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